Michael Evers

To The WDEQ,

I urge you to accept the application based on its scientific and technical merit. The applicant has
met every criterion of Wyoming mining regulations. The application was prepared by licensed
professionals and experts within the State of Wyoming and the agency review process was
exhaustive. I trust that the review completed by engineers and scientists at WDEQ/LQD ensures
that the Brook Mine will comply with the environmental protections that our State requires.
Respectfully,

Michael J. Evers,

Sheridan WY



